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Lights…

Music…

Fashion!

With autumn in full swing and fall fashion back in style, The Boutique — Seneca’s own

fashion retail learning lab and store at Newnham Campus — is celebrating its grand

reopening for the Fall 2024 Term on Thursday, Oct. 10 at noon.

Whether you are a proud fashionista or simply #SenecaProud, we may just have something

in store for you as part of the grand reopening, including:

Great clothes  : a new collection of women’s fall fashion items, pre-loved/gently used

merchandise, a limited selection of vintage products and more

Great offers  : receive 20 per cent off your entire purchase from Thursday, Oct. 10 to

Friday, Oct. 18; spin-to-win for an additional discount or prize on Thursday, Oct. 10 and

Friday, Oct. 11

Great music  : a live DJ will be on site from noon to 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, Oct. 10

Sweet snacks  : while quantities last

While online shopping is available 24-7, if you prefer to explore in person, The Boutique’s

weekly hours for this term are:

Tuesday to Thursday: noon to 6 p.m.

Friday: noon to 4 p.m.

The Boutique will be open for the season until 6 p.m. on Tuesday, Dec. 3.
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